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For Immediate Release August 14, 2019  

The Arizona Governor's Office of Highway Safety Awarded a School Crosswalk 
Improvement and Speed Enforcement grant to Huachuca City Police Department.  

The Arizona Governor’s Office of Highway Safety (AZGOHS) awarded the Huachuca City Police 
Department (HCPD) with $13,600 for the 2019 fiscal year.  

HCPD is using the $13,600 for a three-step school zone project to provide a safe pedestrian crossing 
surrounding the Huachuca City School. The first step was in June to provide the Huachuca City School 
with twenty-one portable School Crosswalk signs and four permanent signs which have been delivered 
and turned over to the school. These signs will provide safe crosswalks for all students, parents and 
school staff. The second step is to have the school place the signs at the designated locations. The third 
and final step is for Huachuca City Police Department to conduct additional speed enforcement in the 
school zone. This Grant will benefit the school currently and in the future. The Huachuca City Police 
Department would like to thank AZGOHS for their continued support in making our community a safe place 
to live and work.  

The Arizona Governor’s Office of Highway Safety and Huachuca City Police Department would like to 
remind everyone to watch your speed, wear your seatbelt and if you drive “hammered”, you will get 
“nailed”!  

 

 

 

 

 


